Theological Musings from Dave’s Laptop
April 4, 2017

As you may remember,
our church in Louisville was near
Southern Seminary, and many
seminary-related folk worshiped
with us. One of those families
was the Wakefields.

Larry and Peggy were
Southern Baptist missionaries to
Mexico, and one of their children,
Mark, was a teenager when they
were with us. Mark was later

appointed himself as a Southern Baptist
missionary to Guatemala, where he began work with street boys in the mountain city of
Huehuetenango. Some years later, the Southern Baptist International Mission Board wanted
Mark to relocate, but his heart was still committed to his “lost boys,” so he resigned from the
IMB staff to continue the work on his own.

Some of you have met Mark when he spoke to us a couple of years ago, and we give
every year to his work through our church budget. I hope that you also keep up with him via
his Facebook page, which is where he does most of his updating about the work. (And while
you’re at FB, you should also check out our CBF page, which is being wonderfully shepherded
by Marilyn Dobynsl!!).

I recently got a prayer update from Mark via snail mail that I've included as the main
part of this week’s Laptop. Mark is truly an amazing Force for Jesus in the mountains of
Central America, and I hope that you’ll be fervent in prayer for his work. Perhaps one day
we can take a mission group to help him for a bit.

Four days until Holy Week.

Dave
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